’E;{ N Df’wi‘S’.OH
ROBERT GUY HOOPER i v VED
P S May g
Po Boxrae ST 3 pp g 5

Roswell, New Mexico 88202
(505) 623-0415

March 28, 1995

Mr. Michael E. Stogner
Chief Hearing Examiner

0il Conservation Division
2040 South Pacheco

Santa Fe, New Mexico 87504

RE: Fairchild "24" Well No. 2
NE/4 Section 24, T19S, R25E, NMPM
Application of Nearburg Exploration
Company for Compulsory Pooling,
Eddy County, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Stogner:

Oon behalf of the PJC Revocable Trust and the S. P. Johnson and
Barbara Jo Johnson Trust, I respectfully request the hearing
scheduled for April 6, 1995, be postponed for the following
reasons:

1.) Yates Drilling Company has requested a hearing on the
same matter April 20, 1995.

2.) We have received an A.F.E. and J.0.A. from Nearburg
Exploration Company and Yates Drilling Company dated
March 22, 1995, and March 23, 1995, respectively. Due
to such short notice and the unanticipated proposal from
two companies, we are unable to properly prepare for the
hearing scheduled April 6.

If you have any questions or need further information, please
do not hesitate to contact me at the above telephone number.

Robert G. Hooper
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pc:

S. P. Johnson III and Barbara Jo Johnson,
Cco-Trustees of the S. P. Johnson and Barbara
Jo Johnson Trust under Agreement dated 1/24/85
P.O. Box 1641

Roswell, New Mexico 88202

Patricia J. Cooper, Trustee of the
PJC Revocable Trust under Trust
Agreement dated 8/30/89

1409 South Sunset

Roswell, New Mexico 88202



